Gentet, Matthias

From: alev berkay

Sent: 04 November 2017 11:38

To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi; Planning
Subject: 2017/3835/P

Subject: 2017/3835/P
Dear Mr Enirayetan,

T am writing to express my objection to the above planning application. I own a flat in this building and
these air conditioning units are both an eyesore and very noisy. I am one of 9 residents who are directly
affected by their location as they occupy the entire communal courtyard of the residential area of the
building. Tt is quite an enclosed space overlooked by both the doors and windows of all the flats in the
building. The elevation on all sides of this space is approximately three stories high which considerably
amplifies the noise.

T am concerned that, according to the noise assessment document contained in the planning application, the
location of the proposed air conditioning units is shown incorrectly. The measurement position is also some
distance away from the proposed location and fails to acknowledge that there are 9 flats located much
closer, from where no measurements have been taken. The application incorrectly states that the
measurement was taken from the nearest noise sensitive window.

I would like the location of the air conditioning units to be reconsidered and would suggest they are located
in a different area of the building which doesnit affect the quality of life of the residents.

Yours faithfully

Alev Berkay



